From: <u>Julie Incitti</u>

To: <u>Transportation Commission</u>

Subject: N Baldwin St

Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 10:05:11 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

## Hi,

I hear that there are plans to remove parking on N Baldwin, so that the only parking is the first block off E Wash. I live on that first block. Here's the thing, People park at night on that block and sit there idling playing music so loud it shakes the walls. They sit there for 30 minutes or more. I have called the police non-emergency number, but I try not to because I know they are busy. But, nothing changes. This happens at any time from 9 pm to 4 am. It's horrible. If you are going to remove parking on N Baldwin, please remove the parking on the first block, so my family can sleep!

Thanks, Julie